
SCMA to visit Shenzhen

     The Secretary for Constitutional and Mainland Affairs, Mr Patrick Nip,
will visit Shenzhen tomorrow (August 7). During his stay in Shenzhen, he will
visit some high-technology companies as well as an eye hospital established
by Hong Kong people.

     He will also meet with the Vice Mayor of Shenzhen Municipality, Mr Ai
Xuefeng, to exchange views on matters relating to Hong Kong-Shenzhen co-
operation.

     Mr Nip will return to Hong Kong in the evening on the same day.
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